
Colfax Elementary PTO 2021-2022 

October 12, 2021 2:45 pm | Meeting called to order by Erin Travland 

In Attendance 

See attached 

Discussion   

Erin brought the meeting to attention. Erin stated Boosterthon has raised over $30k. Erin mentioned the 

Birthday signs and that the link is on the website for purchasing signs. The signs are to rent for each month to 

celebrate the child’s birthday.  

Guilford College Chic-Fila sponsor this year. There will be a raffle coming later this year.  

There will be an event at Sky Zone 3-8pm on October 25th as a fundraising event. Part of the proceeds come 

back to Colfax Elementary if you mention you are there as a Colfax family.  

There will be a scholastic book fair. November 8-12th. The Board will be there that week to work the fair.  

The Penguin Patch is another fundraiser that will be in December. Every child will be able to get something. 

The lady that owns the company has a background in education. There is a rewards program that will be 

implemented in the classroom and so children that need help in purchasing will have help.  

Erin opened it up for questions. No questions asked. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Kathy presented the budget. 

Basketball will not happen this year because of Covid restrictions.  

Boosterthon raised $30k.  

BoxTops funds not expected to be a great amount 

Miscellaneous fundraisers – penguin stores, original works, etc.  

There will not be Ta Kwon Do after school.  

For expenses – we will use Boosterthon money for mini grants and teacher incentives.  

Motion to approve budget made. Second Made. Budget approved. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 3:10 PM 

 


